
July 2023 Atwood Percent for Art Bicycle Path Art Medallions Proposal 

Creating Bike Path Art medallions to encourage users to be safe, slow down and keep paths clean 
through art. Stencils would be repurposed with new words and could be brightly colored using the same 
thermoplastic resin as the Rainbow crosswalk at the top of State Street.  

Approximately 15-20 discs in the park at 4’ diameter each 

Words:  

• Messages were created through Traffic Engineering’s work with Middle School Students who 
want to keep paths safe and encourage safe bike riding and path use. 

Art:  

• Re-using the three art stencils (designed by Daniella Echeverria) from the COVID -19 6-feet stay 
safe campaign on the bike paths and bus stops.  

• In addition, we are working with the artist to turn two previous designs, below (Olbrich and 
Yahara, below, in black and white) into the circular motif of the original three. 

 

  

 

• Additional Designs 

   


